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December 1, 1989

ATLANTA CHAPTER - DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Please note the following dates on
your calendar for future IFMA
events in Atlanta:

Wednesday, December 13

Christmas Luncheon - 11:45 a.m.

Westin Lenox

Friday, January 26, 1990
Program - 12:00-2:00 p.m.
Atlanta Apparel Mart

Christmas Luncheon

Plan to join us for our festive
Christmas luncheon on
Wednesday, December 13, at the
Westin Lenox. Our speaker will
be Jim Mcintyre, president of
J.R.M. Enterprises, Inc.

Jim was with the Atlanta Airport
Terminal Corporation for 10 years
-- the last 4 years as executive
director. His topic will be the
expansion project at Atlanta
Hartsfield International Airport.

Reservations for the Christmas
luncheon must be made no later
than Friday, December 8, 1989, by
calling Noble Data Systems at
233-1777. The cost is $15 for
members and $20 for non-
members. Payment at the door by
check or correct change will be
appreciated. Please make your
reservations early. No-shows will
be invoiced.

January Program

The January program is entitled
"Back to the Future: Ideas, Images
and Influences on Turn-of-the-
Century Design." This meeting
will be a departure from our norm.
it will be held on January 26,
1990, at the Fashion Theatre, on
the 15th Floor of the Atlanta
Apparel Mart.  Speakers wil
include Sue Wood, IBD National
President; Bob Gross, 1989 IFMA
National President; and Robert
John Doan, FASID National
President. The moderator will be
Dennis Cahill, publisher of interiors
Magazine. :

Job Bank

Please call John Steffes at 395;
5350 to match available facilities-
related jobs and candidates.

1990 Executive Board

The new officers for 1990 will be
installed at the December
luncheon. Your 1990 officers of
the Atlanta Chapter are:

President, Martha Osborne,
Facilities Manager, Digital
Communications Associates; Vice
President, Jim Pelger, Manager
of Project Engineering and
Environmental Control, Rockwell
Industries; Secretary, Beverly
BonDarew, Facility Manager, MCI
Telecommunications; Treasurer,
Howard Chapman, Director of
Administrative Services, Alston &
Bird, Attorneys at Law.

1989 International Conference

Atlanta was represented by 15
members at the International
Conference in Seattle. All
comments were raves -- excellent
seminars, speakers, entertainment
--and it didn't even rain!! Hats off
to the Houston office staff and the
national officers fora well-planned

" conference. There were over 1800

facilities people registered. The
innovation of round-table
discussions was well-received.
Don't be surprised if that idea is
tried at one of our luncheons.

Chestley L. Yelton
President, Atlanta Chapter

Martha Osborne, Vice President

Kim Weiss, Secretary and Membership Chairperson

International Facility Management Association

Box 133

1579F Monroe Drive, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30324
404/233-1777

Judy Barber, Treasurer

John Steffes, Job Bank Chairperson

Lillian Dever, Newsletter




